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26 Richmond 

Avenue

N1 0ND

N1 0ND

12/07/2017  09:49:452017/3448/P OBJ Thomas Aldridge I would like to object the this application on grounds of public safety. The current pavement 

width on this side of York Way is at present inadequate for the large passenger flows 

between the bus stop and the King's Cross St Pancras Interchange. Placement of a phone 

kiosk in this location would make this unsatisfactory situation far worse, forcing more 

pedestrians to walk in the bus lane. I believe this would present an unacceptable life-safety 

risk.
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